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From: "Eric Brazer" <eric(@ccchfa.org>
To: Glenn.Chamberlain@noaa.gov

CC: !"John Qur\(jourl 67(@comcast.net))" <jourl 67@comcast.net>
"Greg Walinski:\ 16(@msn.com\)” <gfw16(@msn.com>
"Jim Nash \(jimnash05(@comcast.nef\) ;" <jimnashQ5(comcast.net>
"John Pappalardo" <johnp@ccchfa.org>
"Tom D < S chfa.org>
"Paul Parker" <pparker@ccchfa.org>
Date: 3/5/2013 4:32:02 PM
Subject: EM

Glen,

I've talked to both John and Greg, and everyone is on the same page — they’ve had these cameras onboard for
vears and there’s still no clear path to implementation, despite the fact that they've been calling for one since the
start.

Fishermen and staff ave extremely discouraged with the lack of progress made towards implementation. And
John Bullard’s recent decision, while addressing imminent costs, comes at the expense of the only clear way to
monitor this fishery accurately and cost-effectively into the future.

Until we see a detailed roadmap to implementation, a meeting here tomorrow is unnecessary and has been
cancelled. We can discuss a planning meeting here in Chatham in the future if and when the industry sees a
commitment to implementation.

Thanks,
Eric

Eric Brazer, Jr.

Manager, GB Cod Fixed Gear and Hook Sectors
CCCHFA

1566 Main Street, Chatham, MA 02633
508.945.2432 (phone)

508.945.0981 (fax)

eric@ccchfa.org

7.3 2013



